Minutes ARE October 10, 2012
General Meeting called to order at 18:59 by James WJ2K
Members present:  
James WJ2K, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, Archie K5ABZ, John W5FFS, Jarrett KF5QEK, Phil WY3Q, Bob KE5JO, Dick K5SHT, JJ NI2M, Leland W5BVM, Bill W5WJH, Jozef Balint

Guests:  Jeremy Pitts KF5NWA  

Minutes:   
Al made a motion to accept the minutes of the September, seconded by Bill. Motion passed.  
Treasurer’s report:  
For the period of 9-1-12 to 9-30-12.  We had 2 transactions for the month of September.  The beginning balance was $1488.66 and the ending balance is $1682.66.  Part of this will be spent on the shirts for the members.  Julie asked that we pay with a club check for the shirts.  Bill made a motion, seconded by Phil.  Motion passed.
Public Service:
Up coming public service events, to sign up go to www.tarrantraces.org

                               
October 13, 2012 DO Dash


October 27, 2012 No Limits half marathon at TMS

October 27, 2012 is the Walk for Alzheimer’s

December 1, 2012 Jingle Bell Run



Old Business:  
Euless has volunteered to host the next Joint Club meeting on December 8 at 10am.  The room has already been reserved through Joe.  Chris has notified the other clubs of the date and time and will send a reminder a few weeks in advance.

Dick made a motion to spend up to $100 for the joint club meeting food, seconded  by Bill. Motion passed.

Club shirts are on order.  They should be here before the next club meeting.

New Business:
Radio test is October 13 at 8am if you want to join us you can.  If you want, you can also listen in at your house.

James put together a list of officers for 2013 to be voted on at the next meeting

President: James WJ2K


Vice President: Archie K5ABZ


Secretary/Treasurer: Chris KE5KPC


James would like to have an end of year to include equipment and finances.

We will not have an official meeting in December, but will substitute the Christmas Party.  Pete has volunteered to host the Christmas party at his house.  We will get with him on the date and time.

2013 dues are coming up.  Please pay your dues.  If you have already, thanks.


At the last joint club meeting Hurst handed out business cards.  James asked if we wanted to purchase cards for us.  On the card is info about the club meetings, website, and repeater info.


James provided a list of Tarrant County repeaters.  Visit www.dfwhrig.org for more information.  

James mentioned that we still need to finish the operations manual.  He is looking for volunteers to help complete it

If you are not a member of the Yahoo group please ask Chris or visit the at http://groups.yahoo.com/group/eulessarc/

Open house at the Police Department was Saturday October, 6.  James and Al said it was fun and we had several people come through. 


Go box equipment still needed is a tuner, lengths of coax and v/u antennas Chris has two antennas not being used that he can donate to the club.

VE testing is available if you want to get your ticket or upgrade.

Motion to adjourn was made by Al at 20:05, seconded by Dick.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
